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Prolia® (denosumab) Injection 

 

Prolia® is prescribed for those patients with osteoporosis 
and is given as an injection twice a year.  

Effective Monday, August 17, 2015, claims submitted to 

PACE for Prolia® must contain 180 as the days supply. 

Claims submitted for Prolia® with a days supply less than 

180 days will deny with NCPDP Error “76” accompanied 

by a message citing the necessary correction. 

 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 

 1-800-835-4080. 

 


